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I write in concern for the proposed submission. In particular the cookie cutter approach to heritage 
and its overriding powers. While I support growth in transport areas and think it is a smart way 
forward, we still need a balance to be able to retain our local heritage to avoid a cultural loss of 
this important history. 


